

Four Seasons Newsletter

May 2023

Regina Passwaters, Principal

MAKE MAGIC HAPPEN!





MAKE MAGIC HAPPEN!



MAKE MAGIC HAPPEN!



		· — —
		Calendar May:
8-11		Grade 4 MCAP assessments
10	W	Grade 3 Field Trip
11	Th	Wear GREEN to support Childrens' Mental Health Awareness
16	Tu	Grade 1 Field Trip
23	Tu	Band Concert @ 6:00 p.m. Strings Concert @ 7:00 p.m.
l 24	W	Fun Run
25 & 26		No school for ECI, Pre-K, and Kindergarten students <u>ONLY</u> —parent/teacher conferences
29	M	No school—Memorial Day
31 W Looking ahead		Career Day d to June:
i 7	W	Field Day
l 8	Th	Field Day rain date
9	F	Last day of school for ECI students <u>ONLY</u>
12 & 13		2-hour early dismissal
13 1	Tu	Grade 5 Celebration; Last day of school for Grades Pre-K—5

FOUR SEASONS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL OUR MISSION

Fostering a life long love of learning in a Safe and orderly environment with **E**xcellent teachers facilitating Students' active learning.

First day of 2023-2024 school year for

Grades 1-5—Monday, August 28, 2023



Principal's Message

Spring not only brings rain and flowers, but also many school events! Our staff participated in the cluster basketball game! It was an amazing event! Thanks to those that came to cheer us on. Our staff cheerleaders put on a great halftime show.

Happy teacher appreciation week! Our teachers work hard, and we thank them for all that they do each day! We have such dedicated teachers and staff, as well as involved parents/quardians. Thank you to our wonderful PTA for the teacher recognitions. Everyone helped to make this year the best it could be.

We are excited to kick off Boosterthon and raise some funds for our school! Stay tuned for connect ed messages and more detailed information. K-2 runs at 8:20. PK runs at 9:15. Grades 3-5 run at 10:10. You must pre-register to attend.

I sincerely thank each family for their support this year. Looking forward to the future and all that it brings!



FOUR SEASONS



May Events:

May 8th—Teacher appreciation week

* A sign up has been sent out and posted to donate gift cards for a fun event for the teachers.

May 10th—PTA meeting/ elections—if you are interested in running for a board position, please email the PTA.

May 19th—Skate Zone night, 5-7 p.m.

May 24th—Boosterthon Fun Run



Friendly Reminders

Please be respectful of our community by not using local streets as a turn-around. Also, please do not enter or park in the bus loop or drive over/through our cones. Thank you!

Notes from the Nurse...

Just a reminder to all parents and caregivers - if your child has a fever, he or she needs to stay home until they are fever free for 24 hours without medication, then they may return to school. If they are sent home due to a fever, they must stay home the following day. If they receive no medication and the fever is gone, they can return after a full day at home. If you have any questions, please call the health room staff.

Sick students in the health room should be picked up within 30 minutes. If you cannot pick up your student within that time frame, please have a backup plan. Your backup plan can be a grandparent, aunt, uncle, neighbor, or anyone else you deem responsible to take care of your child. Unfortunately, there are times we are very busy and need the bed that a sick child is sleeping on while waiting to be picked up. Thank you for your understanding in this matter.

The health room is looking for new IPSY makeup bags for our yearly Girls' Night Out program. If you have any unused bags that you would like to donate, the health room staff will distribute them to students that evening. All donations are greatly appreciated. Thank you!

Fifth grade parents - middle schoolers will need two additional vaccines: Meningococcal (MCV4) and Tdap. If they have already been done, you can send in an updated vaccine record, and the health room will update your child's school records.

If your child gets any other vaccines, please send their vaccination record in so that their health records are up-to-date.

If your child tests positive for Covid, flu, strep throat, etc., please inform the health room.

Please make sure your student has a change of clothes in their locker for the proper season. Even older students need a change of clothing in case they spill a drink or get mud on their clothes.

Thank you!

Our email addresses:

Ms. Michelle - health assistant health3272@aacps.org

Ms. Randi - RN nurse3272@aacps.org





Volunteers Wanted:

Field Day will be held on Wednesday, June 7. In order for this fun event to occur, we will need lots of parent volunteers. Each volunteer must have completed and passed the AACPS commercial background check (or be fingerprinted). If interested in volunteering, please go to: Field Day Volunteer Sign-Up. If you don't have a background check, please click here: Background Check **Instructions**. For any questions, please contact Mrs. Shank at bshank@aacps.org or 410-222-6501.

Transportation Reminder

Students cannot ride a bus home with friends or to a caregiver's home if they are not registered for that specific bus or have an approved Exceptional Transportation Request.



Summer Programs



The Anne Arundel County Department of Recreation and Parks is hosting several summer programs for kids. Please check out the Summer Camp Guide. Programs include: Fun Centers Summer Day Camp Mayo Beach Day Camp Sports-Related Camps Moose Academy Summer Camps Marine Science Camp Camp F.I.R.E. Abrakadoodle Art Programs Adventure Camps Dance Camps

For more information, please visit:

https://www.aacounty.org/ services-and-programs/summercamps

or call 410-222-7313.